BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP
ANNUAL MEETING
MARCH 30, 1998

The Annual Meeting of the Electors of Birch Run Township was called
to order at 7:00 pm by Supervisor Harold Johnson. Clerk Sheila
DiBerardino was also present. Twenty-six (26) people were in the
audience.

Minutes of the March 25, 1997 Annual Meeting were read and approved
on motion of George Schmunk, supported by Carl Kern. Motion carried
on a voice vote.

Motion by Dolores Kalmbach, supported by Amy Carl to set the annual
salary of the Clerk at $22,000 per year beginning April 1, 1998.
Motion carried on show of hands vote. (20 Yes, 4 No)

Motion by Charles Strahm to require the Treasurer to work in the
Township Office full time between January 1 and February 15 to
collect taxes. Concerns on the amount of time the Treasurer works
in the office were noted, but hours cannot be set by motion of the
electors.

Several members of the audience addressed the meeting.

Motion by Bill Revett, supported by Dean Johnson to adjourn at 7:28 pm.
Motion carried on a voice vote.

Sheila DiBerardino
Birch Run Township Clerk



